
                Willow Park School 
                        5212 - 52 St, Leduc, Alberta T9E 6V6 
                   Phone: 780-986-8456    Fax: 780-986-7410 

 
September 4, 2019 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Once again, many of our students are riding scooters to school.  We hope to provide them the opportunity to 
continue to be active while at school.  
 
For the next few weeks and again in Spring 2020 (weather permitting), we would like to allow our students use 
of the scooter rink during recess time. 
 
Please read and review with your child the following safety rules for using the scootering area. The safety rules 
must be followed in order for your child to have the privilege of using the scooter area during the school hours.  
 
Willow Park School Scooter Safety Rules 
 
1. Students ​must wear​ a CSA approved helmet. 

 
2. Any student who supervisors deem to present a danger to him/herself or others will be asked to leave the 

scooter area. Students may have the privilege of scootering taken away at the discretion of the supervisor 
or principal. 

 
3. Depending on the number of students using the scooter area, we may have to set up a schedule. Students 

and parents will be notified if a schedule is made.  
 
4. Students will only be ​allowed​ on the scooter area:  

○ before school 
○ morning recess 
○ lunch recess 
○ afternoon recess 

 
5. Students will ​not be allowed​ on the scooter area right after school. Students need to go home and check in 

with their parents, and then come back to scooter with their friends should they choose to do so. 
 
6. Students must show caution and maintain control during scootering. 
 
7. Students must take their scooters home each day. The school will not be responsible for storing them 

outside of school hours. 
 
8. During school hours, students can store their scooters inside - in designated areas. 
 
9. Please clearly label your child's scooter. 
 
Once you have read and discussed these rules with your child, ​please complete the online permission form 
in your PowerSchool account.  
 
Your completion of the permission form will also allow scooter use in Spring 2020. 
 
Happy Scootering! 
 

 
Mrs. R. Brunken, Principal 


